

January 12, 2016

Community Charity Advancement, Inc. DBA Breast Cancer Research & Support Fund 4699 N Federal Hwy, #101H Pompano Beach, FL 33064

Dear Friends of St. Jude,

Happy New Year! Time is so precious to the children and families of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital, and I wanted to thank you for contributing \$5,000 in December 2015, designated for research. You are helping provide more time for each of our St. Jude families to spend together with their children -- children like sweet Mason.

When Mason was just 4 years old, he was playing with friends when his mom noticed his coloring was off from the rest of the children. He also had some bruising on his back, but Mason was an active boy, so his mom initially thought the bruises came from rough-housing with his pals.

But his mom still felt something wasn't right, so she took him to a local clinic and hospital to run tests. And then his mom received Mason's terrifying diagnosis . . . acute lymphoblastic leukemia, a type of blood cancer.

Mason was immediately referred to St. Jude, where doctors told his mom that if he had not come to St. Jude when he had, he might have passed away in his sleep within days. Can you imagine hearing your child has days to live? Time is precious.

Mason received a two-and-a-half year treatment plan of chemotherapy, and he's ready to go fishing and play outdoors again. His mom said, "It's been an awesome place, and he loves it. A lot of times he wants to spend the night *inpatient*, because they have Wii and he loves the attention he gets. He really does love St. Jude."

Thank you so much for the compassion you have for our children, and for giving them a chance to spend precious time with their loved ones. I am truly grateful to know that we have your support in the New Year.

Very truly yours,

Richard C. Shadyac, Jr.

President and CEO

ALSAC/St. Jude Children's Research Hospital

In accordance with I.R.S. guidelines, no goods or services were given in exchange for this gift. Federal tax law requires that we give you this receipt to substantiate your charitable deduction.